
Antonia Hover 

¡CORRESPONDENCE"^^! 
6/24/2025 ” I 
[DOCUMENT NO. 05165-2025’ 

From: 
Sent: 
To: 
Subject: 
Attachments: 

Ellen Plendl 
Tuesday, June 24, 2025 9:52 AM 
Consumer Correspondence 
Docket Nos. 20240026 & 20240172 
FW: Governor action on extreme TECO rate hikes 

See attached customer correspondence for Docket Nos. 20240026 & 20240172. 
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Antonia Hover 

From: 
Sent: 
To: 
Subject: 

Governor's Office of Citizen Services < EOGCitizenServices@eog.myflorida.com> 
Monday, June 23, 2025 8:23 AM 
Ellen Plendl 
FW: Governor action on extreme TECO rate hikes 

CAUTION: This email originated from outside your organization. Exercise caution when opening attachments 
or clicking links, especially from unknown senders. 

Please find attached email received by the Governor's Office of Citizen Services. This email is forwarded to your 
office for review and any response or action appropriate. 

Thank you. 

Sincerely, 

Martha Lynn 
Office of Citizen Services 
Executive Office of the Governor 

From: Greg Mesolella <noreply@flgov.com> 
Sent: Friday, June 20, 2025 12:57 PM 
To: GovernorRon.DeSantis@eog.myflorida.com 
Subject: Governor action on extreme TECO rate hikes 

Submitted 
Fri, 06/20/2025 - 12:56 

Sender Information 
Greg Mesolella 
gmesolel@tampabay.rr.com 
8137920806 

Subject 
Governor action on extreme TECO rate hikes 

Message 
I am requesting an investigation into TECO’s continuous rate increases. For the period 5/15-6/13, my usage 
rose just 1% over the same period last year, yet my bill increased 28% ($470.74 vs. $367.96). 

Emera, TECO’s Canadian parent company, recently reported QI -2025 higher profits, citing Tampa Electric as a 
key driver 

I urge you and the Florida Public Service Commission to STOP these unjustified increases, and START 
protecting Florida consumers. 

IP Address 
35.136.166.169 
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User Agent 
Mozilla/5.0 (WindowsNT 10.0; Win64; x64) AppleWebKit/537.36 (KHTML, like Gecko) Chrome/137.0.0.0 
Safari/537.36 

Please note that under Florida law correspondence sent to the Governor's Office, which is not confidential or 
exempt pursuant to chapter 119 of the Florida Statutes, is a public record made available upon request. 
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